JAMES K. SELLS

Attorney at Law
PMB 22, 3110 Judson St.
Gig Harbor, WA 98335
360.981.0168 / e-mail: jamessells@comcast.net

January 7, 2014

Mr. Steve King

Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr, SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: WUTC v. Waste Control, Inc.
No. TG-131794

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed are an original and 12 copies of: Petition to Intervene of Washington
Refuse and Recycling Association as well as Notice of Appearance Washington
Refuse and Recycling Association.

Very truly yours,

Cheryl L. Sinclair
Legal Assistant to
JAMES K. SELLS
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